
DO NOT FEED WILDLIFE

To learn more, visit brampton.ca

As per City of Brampton by-laws, feeding wildlife 
is prohibited. Residents should not feed wildlife, 
including squirrels, geese, ducks, foxes or coyotes, 
under any circumstances. This creates a 
dangerous situation for both humans and animals. 

Animals may:
• depend on humans for food
• lose their fear and become familiar with humans 
 potentially leading to conflicts 
• associate humans with food, which can cause 
 the animal to become assertive or aggressive 

The City of Brampton is committed to ensuring a 
sustainable and resilient community where 
residents safely coexist with wildlife and natural 
ecosystems flourish. 

For information in additional languages, scan the 
QR code below.

Do not feed coyotes or wildlife

To report an incident, call 3-1-1.


